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TRANSPORTATION 

 

The Amesbury Public Schools will be providing transportation for students in accordance with 

School Committee Policy EEAA.  Students in Grades K – 6 who reside 2 or more miles from their 

assigned school are transported at no charge.  Students in Grades K – 6 who live less than 2 miles 

from their assigned school and all students in Grades 7 – 12 are eligible for fee-based transportation 

(fees waived at this time) at established bus stops.   

 

All students must register for their transportation by filling out the form located on our district 

website at https://schools.amesburyma.gov/. You will be required to have your student’s ID number 

available to register.  Once students have registered, bus passes will be disseminated to the 

student’s schools.  It is very important that each student be registered. 

 

Initially, students will be allowed to ride the bus without a pass.  You will find bus routes, bus stops 

and times also located on our district website referenced above. 

 

Students are required to wear masks at all times on the bus and will be spaced according to 

“socially distanced” requirements.  One student per seat (siblings may sit together).  Buses will be 

sanitized between routes. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Joan Liporto @liportoj@amesburyma.gov or 

978-388-0507. 
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